East Oakdale Planning Commission

Meeting of March 7, 1962

Present: Ken Sovereign
John Kleis
Maynard Eder
Bill Lundquist

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved.

Some work was carried out on a township map showing the various com-
mercial uses now in existence.

There was a discussion of possible future projects for the planning commission
including the following.

Committee to study township incorporation,
Paving of Hidden Bay roads,
Trying to resolve all points of contention within
the township,
Publishing and circulating the existing ordinances,
Having meetings in various areas of the township to
discuss zoning problems; etc.

W. E. Lundquist, Secretary



